
From:

	

Roy Odonnell <royaodonnell@gmail .com >
Sent :

	

November-18-12 10 :01 A M
To:

	

Office
Subject :

	

Shelburne Boundary

Thank you for coming to Shelburne to listen to our concerns . I realize this problem was not of your making but I ask yo u
to seriously reflect on the many passionate pleas and reasons, why Shelburne should not be divided . I pray God wil l

guide you in your final decision . Roy O'Donnell .

Sent from my iPad
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